
 

 

Important Notice to our Customers  
 
Notice 211217A        Date: Dec. 17, 2021 
 
Re:  AMETEK Brookfield Desktop Applications are Not Affected by the log4j2 Vulnerability 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
We appreciate your use of AMETEK Brookfield viscometers, rheometers, and software. The purpose of this 
notice is to inform you that a critical vulnerability in Apache Log4j2 has been disclosed, impacting versions 
from 2.0-beta9 to 2.14.1 (CVE-2021-44228).  AMETEK Brookfield desktop software applications do not use 
these libraries and are therefore not subject to this vulnerability. No action is required for users of these 
products. 
 
Product(s) Affected: 
None 
 
Customer Impact: 
There is no impact to our customers. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. If we can help you with any questions, please contact us online, call 
us at (508) 946-6200, or email us at MA-MID.ccs@ametek.com. 
 
 
Contact: 
AMETEK Brookfield 
11 Commerce Blvd. 
Middleboro, MA 02346 USA 
Phone: (508) 946-6200  
Email:  MA-MID.ccs@ametek.com 
 


